Founded 1852

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION

OF THE
PLANNING COMMISSION

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular scheduled meeting of the Planning
Commission scheduled to be held at 7:00 pm on January 26, 2015 at 707 W.
Acequia Avenue is hereby cancelled.

The next regular meeting of the Planning Commission is scheduled to be held at
7:00 pm on February 9, 2015 at 707 W. Acequia Avenue.

Dated: January 23, 2015

Susan Currier, Planning Assistant
Staff Liaison to the Planning Commission
559-713-4436

scurrier@ci.visalia.ca.us

In compliance with the Americans Disabilities Act, if you need special assistance to participate in meetings call
(559) 713-4003 (Staff Representative) 48-hours in advance on the meeting. For Hearing-Impaired - call (559)
713-4900 (TDD) 24-hours soon in advance of the scheduled meeting time to request signing services. Visually
Impaired - If enlarged print or a Braille copy is desired, please request in advance of the meeting and services will
be provided as possible after the meeting.




